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NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING ON 1/4/2023 IN REGARD TO REZONING OF 400 AND 500 SW
WASHBURN AVE

There were approximately 15 individuals that attended the neighborhood meeting,
which took place in the Fellowship Hall of Potwin Presbyterian Church.

Mark Burenheide explained that the former 1959 Education Wing of the Church would
be turned into 6 residential lofts. The former filling station would provide parking for

the loft residents.

Discussion from attendees centered on the appearance of the lofts and what type of
residents would be attracted to the lofts. Parking was also discussed.

The Pastor, Sue Ann Seele also attended the meeting and fold the attendees that Potwin
Presbyterian Church would be staying in its original 1924 building.

Attendees seemed supportive of the project. The meeting lasted approximately 45
minutes.



